From: Tammy Field <<u>merrittshuttle@gmail.com</u>>
Date: December 4, 2018 at 10:08:19 PM PST
To: Lore Schick <<u>LSchick@cariboord.ca</u>>

Subject: Re: Correspondence

You can help us by emailing minister trevena and expressing how important our bus service is and will be to your community. We would also like to ask you if you're city would be able to contribute some funding to our company. We are asking the other communities to contribute 5000\$ or more if they want as an investment to the growth of their community. Whichever you choose would benefit us either way and hopefully help us get our service up and running before the Christmas holidays.

Thank you for your time and consideration it is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely Gene Field and Merritt shuttle bus services Ltd family.

OFFICE OF THE CHAIR

File:

1855-01

November 29, 2018

VIA EMAIL: merrittshuttle@gmail.com

Gene Field

Merritt Shuttle Bus Service Ltd.

Dear Mr. Field:

Re: Support for Proposed Bus Service to the Cariboo

On behalf of the Cariboo Regional District Board, I am reaching out to offer assistance to you, in your endeavours to offer bus services to the Cariboo Region.

The Cariboo Regional District Board members fully realize the importance of this service to the residents of our area, and we are grateful that your company is stepping up to try and fill the gap left by the elimination of Greyhound bus services.

Please provide us with an update of your efforts and let us know what assistance we can provide in helping you to obtain provincial and federal approvals and/or funding.

Yours truly,

Margo A. Wagner

Chair

cc: TNRD Chair Kenneth Gillis

building communities together